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Article on Self-Driving Car Crash Highlights Need for Comprehensive Safety
Laws, Notes the Law Offices of Burg & Brock

Commenting on the recent article, the Los Angeles personal injury firm explains that, in the
wake of a minor collision involving a self-driving vehicle, further safety measures must be
implemented before self-driving cars can become a part of everyday life.

Los Angeles, CA ) March 23, 2016 -- According to an published March 9th on Consumer
Reports, one of Google’s self-driving test vehicles struck a public transit bus in Mountain View, California.
Although there were no injuries sustained in the incident, the author of the article notes that this crash serves as
a reminder that there is much more work to be done to systematically ramp up self-driving car technology
before it can realistically be implemented as a commuting and travel option. Los Angeles based legal firm the
Law Offices of Burg and Brock notes that, while prior to this incident, Google’s fleet of self-driving cars have
traversed over 400,000 miles without injury or incident, it is clear that the real world is rife with complex
situations which automated systems may not yet be ready to entirely handle without errors that may well have
complex legal ramifications.

L.A. is a city that heavily relies on motor vehicles, the Law Offices explain, but accidents and collisions are an
unfortunate and occasionally tragic reality. In the event of an accident in which a party sustains serious injury,
the Law Offices note that they believe qualified clients deserve due compensation. The legal team at the Law
Offices of Burg and Brock notes that when it comes to [vehicle accidentdand personal injury, regardless of who
or what is behind the wheel, they have established a solid reputation in the Los Angeles area. They explain that
they have handled over 5,000 cases with a reliable 97% success rate and have won over $100 million in
settlements and verdicts. That is why, they note, they are a trusted choice when it comes to any sort of personal
injury or accident case. They add that because their team operates on a contingency basis, their clients needn’t
pay the team any legal fees until their case has been won.

In addition to auto accident related injury lawsuits, Mr. Cameron Yadidi Brock and the rest of the highly
experienced legal team at the Law Offices of Burg and Brock, represent victims of dog bites, workplace
injuries, product liability, and a wide variety of other injuries caused by negligence. The Law Offices of Burg
and Brock add that, while they are ready to provide services to people who have been victimized in an accident,
prevention is obviously by far the best approach. For further information, interested readers can call the law
firm at (888) 979-7979. Additionally, interested readers can learn more about their legal team online at

&Ww.LegalDefenders.cog.
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